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Opening for Advisory Design Panel Member 
 
The City is inviting interested individuals to submit an application for consideration of appointment to the 
Advisory Design Panel. The purpose of the Panel is to advise Council on design matters associated with specific 
development applications.   
 
Members are expected to have design experience and qualifications. Some members must be architects, 
landscape architects or individuals with a design-related degree or experience in universal design. Preference 
may be given to local residents; however, all interested individuals are encouraged to apply. This community 
service work does not receive remuneration. 
 
Applications should be directed to the City of Parksville, PO Box 1390, Parksville V9P 2H3 or by email to 
planning@parksville.ca. Please include relevant background information.    
 
Applications will be received until 4 pm, Thursday, January 21, 2021. Questions should be directed to 
planning@parksville.ca  
 
 

### 
 

For more information: 
Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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